

## HOLE NOTES



Vol. 31, No. 3

Official Publication of the Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

May 2000

## Queensland, Trudeau, Paquette and MacDonald Win Year's First Mixer at River Falls Golf Club

Host Superintendent Dan Swenson and his staff provided MGCSA members with great accommodations. the clubhouse staff served a wonderful lunch and handled all our requests.

Sixty-four members attended the meeting and listened to Jon Powell, University of Minnesota, give a report on the research projects that are being conducted.

The group of Bill MacDonald, E-Z-Go Golf Cars; John Queensland, Cedar River C.C.; Dan Trudeau, Forest Hills G.C., and Scott Pa- quette, Heritage Links G.C. won the 2-Net Best Ball event with a 22-under par score of 122. Finishing one stroke back was the group of Dean Wojtczak, River Falls G.C.; Brandon Schurtz, St. Croix National G.C.; Tim Berquam, Bergerson-Caswell, Inc., and Scott Turtinen, MGCSA Business Office.

There were four field events: Dean Wojtczak, River Falls G.C., won the longest putt on hole eight. Tom Lundgren, Kate Haven G.C., and Bill MacDonald, E-Z-Go Golf Cars, won the two closest to the pin competitions. George (Chipster) Norman, won the long drive on hole 14.

The four low scores of the day belonged to Bill



WINNERS AT RIVER FALLS, from left to right, Bill MacDonald, John Queensland and Dan Trudeau. These three teamed up with Dan Paquette to shoot 22 under par in the 2-Net Best Ball event on April 18 to win the first golf mixer of the year.

MacDonald, 73; James Gardner, CGCS, The Wilds G.C., 76; Chuck Tuthill, Thief River G.C., 78, and Jeff Gajdostik, Stillwater C.C., 80.

Our next meeting is at Southbrook Golf & Country Club on Monday, May 15. Dave Oberlee, Greentrac.com will be the speaker.

Periodical Please Deliver Promptly